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Call to order
A meeting of the GO Team for D. M. Therrell High School was held at 3099 Panther Trail, Media Center on January 25, 2018 at 5:30pm.
Attendees
Attendees included 
	Powell, Shelly
	Smith, Tyronia

	McCant, Charles

	Grangent, Joyce

	Patterson, Leanne

	Porter, Diana
	Giles, Jacqueline
	Allen, Diane 
	Bolding, Cassandra
	



Members not in attendance
Members not in attendance included.
	Redhead, Akwokwo
	
	
	




Is there a quorum present?  Circle or highlight   Yes   or   No



Changes Made to Minutes 

Minutes approved?    Circle or highlight   Yes   or   No












Discussion Items 
Ms. Smith emailed a GO Team survey for us to complete.  Ms. Powell discussed the school’s budget based on the PowerPoint Atlanta Public Schools sent to her.  During our next budget meeting Ms. Powell will give a full presentation but tonight’s slide presentation will highlight certain parts of the entire PowerPoint. Due to inclement weather the school system was closed and this delayed the budget presentation being sent to principal’s. Ms. Powell discussed Therrell’s allocation for next school year based on specific funding categories.  Our school budget is roughly $85,000 less than this school year because Therrell made more targets increasing our CCRPI score. The Team discussed a tentative Budget Feedback Meeting for February 7 at 5:30pm and a tentative Budget Approval Meeting for March 1 at 5:30pm.

Ms. Allen discussed ideas for improving the internal and external perception of Therrell High School. The Panther Village would include current students, parents, staff, faculty, administration, GO Team, area businesses, and alumni. Roles of Panther Village would be to create a LOGO and Tag Line, volunteer for community service. The community could support the village through career opportunities, financial contributions, arts/cultural opportunities, mentoring, and discounts.  The alumni could support the village through financial support, mentoring and community exposure.


Action Items 
A vote was taken to hold the Budget Feedback Meeting for February 7 at 5:30pm and a Budget Approval Meeting for March 1 at 5:30pm.











Information Items 
Therrell will be having Night School this semester for students that did not pass a class first semester. Night School will only be for Therrell student’s. Ninth graders had to have an average between 60 and 69 in a course, in order to be enrolled in Night School. Upper classmen are allowed to recover any course.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Porter shared IB Professional Development on January 5th for the Middle Years Program (MYP) for 9th and 10th graders and Career-Related Program for 11th and 12th graders. A site visit is scheduled to identify the school’s preparedness to apply for authorization on March 29th. For the month of January the school is incorporating the IB Learner Profile Attribute of Risk Taker. Students are using an IB tracker card. To celebrate international mindedness Therrell is partnering the Department of Watershed Management for our H2O for life service learning project.  



Announcements
Next meeting February 7, 2018 @ 5:30pm
Meeting adjourned @ 6:58pm
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	Date of approval
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